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  I would like to urge you to respect the will of the voters and reject HB2015 .

I am a registered Democrat yet I am appalled that the current Dem-controlled Reps
are seriously considering overturning what voters just recently stated at the ballot box
.

Please ignore Twitter and Facebook , these views are not Oregon voters .

 

More importantly we all know this is a ploy paid for by Big Business so that eventually
all Oregon citizens who are paid to drive as part of their job will have tens of
thousands of non-citizens competing with them for employment . Reducing their
wages , benefits and job security . Just look at the construction industry , 50% taken
by workers in our state illegally . I know about this personally . I was employed in
homebuilding for 20 years and now have been a struggling self-employed contractor
for 12 years .

 

We have enough homeless people and opioid addicts , condition hastened by
unemployment !       

                                                             Sincerely ,  Kenneth Adams

                                                                271 4th st.                    Astoria
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